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Members of the Senate Finance and Taxation Committee, 

 

Please consider making the tax increase across all types of vehicles the same percent 
increase. As currently written for a gas vehicle, a $0.03 increase on $0.23 current per gallon 
tax is a 13% increase. For an electric vehicle, a $30 increase on $120 current road use fee is 
a 25% increase. It seems unfair to almost double the increase for one particular vehicle 
type verses another type. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jay Mosbrucker 

West Fargo, ND 


